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NOTE FROM THE PERMANENT MISSION OF GUATEMALA REQUESTING INCLUSION 

OF THE TOPIC “UPDATE ON THE STATUS OF PREPARATIONS FOR THE GENERAL ASSEMBLY" ON THE ORDER OF BUSINESS OF THE REGULAR MEETING OF THE PERMANENT COUNCIL TO BE HELD ON MAY 8, 2013
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Government of Guatemala
Permanent Mission of Guatemala


Ministry of Foreign Affairs
 Organization of American States

M12-OEA-F.2.1 No. 531-2013


The Permanent Mission of Guatemala to the Organization of American States presents its compliments to the Chair of the Permanent Council and has the honor to refer to the next meeting of the Permanent Council, to be held on Wednesday, May 8, 2013.


In that regard, this Permanent Mission wishes to request that an item be added to the agenda for said meeting.  The item is entitled “Update on the status of preparations for the General Assembly,” under which a report will be presented on preparations being made for the holding of the OAS General Assembly in Antigua Guatemala, Guatemala.


The Permanent Mission of Guatemala to the Organization of American States avails itself of this opportunity to convey to the Chair of the Permanent Council the renewed assurances of its highest consideration.

Washington, D.C., May 6, 2013

To the Chair of the Permanent Council

Organization of American States

Washington, D.C.

United States of America
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